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REMINDERS
Complete primary school
applications online before

January 14th

Make sure all uniform is labelled in
a place where staff and your child
can see it using permanent marker

or label

Inform staff if your child is only just
toilet trained so we can help

through the sesson

A very warm welcome back to a
new calendar year at Birchfield
for all our returners and a warm

first welcome to our new children
and families. It is very hard to

believe we are almost half way
through the school year.

We hope that you all had a
restful break. The children have

all settled quickly this short week
and we cannot wait for this

terms adventures.

EVENTS
please check the events page of our

website for information of this
terms events

January 1

PARKING
A reminder that there is the

car park is disabled and
permit holders ONLY and
that the driveway must be

kept clear at all times





STAY AND PLAYS


